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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 21 MARCH 2022

City Road (Logie Street to Tullideph Road) – closed from Tuesday 15 March for
one week for Scottish Water main repair.

Osborne Place (Magdalen Yard Road and Perth Road) – closed from Monday 21
March for 6 days for City Fibre works.

Magdalen Yard Road – 2 way temporary traffic lights from Monday 21 March for
3 days for City Fibre works.

Shepherd’s Loan (Magdalen Yard Road and Perth Road) – closed from Monday 28
March for 6 days for City Fibre works.

Perth Road (at Glamis Road) – temporary traffic lights on Monday 21 March for
telecommunications mast maintenance.

Perth Road (at Seymour Street) – temporary traffic lights on Tuesday 22 and
Wednesday 23 March between 9.00am and 4.00pm for BT work.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Glenagnes Road – closed from Monday 4 April for 5 days for carriageway
patching works. Access will be maintained for residents.
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